
TOWN OF HERMAN, DODGE COUNTY, WISCONSIN 

 The Town of Herman will be holding a SPRING CLEAN-UP day at the Town of Herman 

Recycling Center, N6131 Town Hall Road on APRIL 26, 2014 during regular recycling center 

hours for Town of Herman residents ONLY. Proof of ID may be required.  

 An extra large dumpster will be available at the recycling center for drop-off of bulk 

items. A scrap metal bin will be available as usual. Tires are accepted but not in the bulk drop-off 

bin and are subject to specific fees based on size of tire.  

 Items eligible for bulk drop-off are: 

 Furniture 

 Rolled carpeting  

 Cabinets 

 Countertops 

 Mattresses/bed springs 

 Non metal doors 

 Wood windows 

 Play equipment 

 Appliances that do not contain Freon and are not electronic 

 Excluded Items: 

 Construction or Business Waste 

 Freon containing appliances, TVs, microwaves, or electronic goods 

 Batteries 

 Used oil, grease, filters or rags containing oil and grease 

 Information of where these items may be disposed of will be available at the recycling 

center. Ask attendants on duty. Information about bulk drop-off and proper disposal of excluded 

items will be available on the town website in the coming weeks or call the clerk, Diane Beine at 

(920) 387-9322. 

      

     Diane Beine  

     Town Clerk 

Dated April 1, 2014 

 


